
Principal’s Newsletter
Wednesday, September 22, 2021

Lunch Orders Due:
Dear Parents,

Lunch order applications were sent home
yesterday, Tuesday September 21st.

Please complete the order form for your child(ren)
and return. Order forms are due tomorrow,
Thursday September 23rd.

Best,

Carla Sever
Principal

FSA (Affy Tapple):
Our Family School Association is selling Affy
Tapples. They have peanut, plain, Halloween
sprinkles, and chocolate.

Order forms can be picked up in the School Office.
We are asking for all orders to be placed by Friday,
Oct. 1st.

September Raffle Winners:
Congratulations to our September Raffle Winners!!!
1st Prize: Marcela Carretero
2nd Prize: Francisco Torres
3rd Prize: Cinthy Rubio

Volunteer Opportunities:
We are looking for volunteers to help set-up for
Bingo this Thursday at 2:00 PM.

We also need volunteers to help with our St. Bruno
Feast Day and the celebration of our 95th

anniversary.

Important Dates:
09/23 - Lunch Orders Due
09/24 - Professional Development: No School
10/06 - Feast of St. Bruno

- St. Bruno School Celebrates 95th Anniversary

St. Bruno Trailblazers...
They don’t follow;  they lead.

95th Anniversary T-shirts:

We are selling t-shirts to honor our 95 years as a
school. Shirts cost $10 each and come in a variety of
sizes:
● Youth:  Small, Medium  & Large
● Adult: Small, Medium, Large, X-Large & 2X-Large

Students who purchase a shirt can wear it on
Thursday, October 6th. They can also wear it on all
Fridays in October with jeans!!!

Travel Advisory:
We follow the City of Chicago Travel Advisory. The
guidelines are updated every Tuesday at Noon.

St. Bruno Catholic School - Celebrating 95 Years of Faith Culture & Academic Excellence!

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/home/emergency-travel-order.html

